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ALL NON-MONETARY PROPOSALS EXCHANGED

Your CUPE 116 Bargaining Committee met with the University five times over the last two weeks. We 
have now exchanged all non-monetary language items, and have begun exchanging monetary 

proposals.  

While we have made progress and have had productive discussions with the University, there are 
significant issues that require resolution before we are able to reach a tentative agreement. There are 

also Letters of Understanding that have not yet been re-signed. 

We have multiple bargaining sessions with the University scheduled for next week. 

Your Bargaining Committee remains intent on achieving the strongest possible improvements to the 
Collective Agreement and will continue to keep you updated. 

In Solidarity,

Your CUPE 116 Bargaining Committee

(Rigel Abanes, Nicolas Banquero, Richard Gee, Leah Murray, Andy Russell, David Lance, 
Jessica Clement)

https://cupe.ca/event/workers-day-mourning



